GREENH
SCHOOL

LEARN TO GROW

14/02/23

Dear parents,

I have spent this morning in school completing a site check. We have been extremely fortunate
and not sustained any damage to our buildings or infrastructure. | know many schools and
homes across our region haven’t been so lucky. If you need any support following damage or
there is anything we can do to support you and your family, please reach out to us.

We are therefore in a position to open tomorrow as usual (Wednesday 15th February).

The gates will open for children at 8.30am. We are looking forward to reopening and getting
back into the classrooms!

Kia kaha.

Greenhithe School Board and Leadership Team



